
 
 

 

Dear Parents שיחיו, 

The safety of your child, in and out of school, is very important to us. 'ברוד ה, the 
district provides transportation to our children to and from Yeshiva.  

Should you, nevertheless, want your son to be able to walk to Yeshiva or home 
from Yeshiva, please fill out the attached permission form and mail it back to the 
Yeshiva.  

Please, when making your decision, take into consideration the safety of the routes 
walked, who will be accompanying your child, and the time of the day they will be 
walking.  
 
 
I hereby give permission for the following of my children to walk to or from Yeshiva. I 
understand that once they leave the building, there will be no supervision provided when 
crossing streets, etc. 

Name Grade 

  

  

  

  

  

 

 Check here if permission also includes riding bicycles to and from school. 

 

____________________________________________________  
Parent’s Signature 
 

____________________         
Date (Month, Day, Year) 


